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TWO NEW TAILORED PLAN TRAININGS NOW AVAILABLE! 

The Training Unit is excited to announce the release of two recently developed trainings.  

These new training focus on elements related to the claims process and are currently 

accessible on the Provider – My Learning Campus. 

 Tailored Plan Medicaid and State-Funded Claim Submission Training 

  Submitting a Claim Training 

Please access these trainings to learn more about the updated claims process at Trillium 

Health Resources, you may do so using the link below. 

PROVIDER - MY LEARNING CAMPUS 

 

Any questions about this Communication Bulletin may be sent to the following 

email: TrainingUnit@TrilliumNC.org. These questions will be answered in a Q&A format 

and published on Trillium’s website. 
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